Darcy Dea

From:

jeni@jenidodd.com

Sent:

Tuesday, August 2, 2022 2:10 PM

To:

Lisa C. Kunz; commission

Cc:

Greg Doyon

Subject:

Marijuana Businesses vote

Lisa and Great Falls City Commissioner,

I know it's too late to include this in tonight's packet because of the noon deadline for that, but I was having internet issues and I find I can't make the meeting. So even if it isn't in the packet, I'm hoping you will still consider my comment.

I simply want to say that I support putting whether or not to allow marijuana businesses within city limits to a vote of the people in November. I believe it is the proper way to proceed.

Thanks,

Jeni Dodd

Ephesians 5:11

Take no part in the unfruitful works of darkness, but instead, expose them.